
Workshop Meeting 

To: Town Council  

From: Travis Morgan 

Date: 4/22/2024 

 

Re: Town Entry Sign (Informational Item) 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

UPDATE: 

 

We reached out to Signarama located within the Town because they are one of the few who can help 

coordinate construction of the brick and sign portions. (See bottom page graphic). 

 

REQUEST: 

 

Consideration and recommendation for new Welcome to Pineville sign on North Polk Street.    

 

STAFF COMMENT: 

 

See below initial concepts. Option A is the preferred, based off prior discussion and council direction 

with the center pine tree graphic. I would recommend the panel be the Pineville green, more decorative 

brick detail, and column tops. We are looking at illumination as well, such as backlit letters or 

gooseneck down lighting. 

 

NEXT STEPS: 

 

Input and suggestions welcomed. Then moving to and updated sign graphic and construction quote.  
 

 

 
 


